
 
 

 

41 Eastern Creek Dr, Eastern Creek NSW 2766  

PO Box 352, Horsley Park NSW 2175  

1300 LIFTING  www.bullivants.com  

ABN 47 087 887 072 

Date: 
  
Company:  Attention:  
 
Dear, 
 
Re: Product Advisory: Bullivants 1 tonne x 1 metre polyester round sling 

We are contacting you as we have recently identified an issue with product information labels 

attached to a small number of Bullivants’ 1 tonne x 1 metre polyester round sling products (Sling). 

Product details are: 

 

Part No. Batch Number 
Date of 

Manufacture 
Product Colour 

Number of 
Stripes 

WRS-010-010-E 8950494 04/2020 Violet One 

 
We are aware your company has purchased from Bullivants, a Sling (or Slings) that correspond to the 
details set out in the table (above). As a precaution, we ask that you please check your stock of 
Bullivants 1 tonne x 1 metre slings corresponding to the details in the above table and let us know if 
any of these items display a label or tag indicating that they have a working load limit (WLL) of 10 
tonnes.  
 
We confirm that all Slings supplied to you by Bullivants with details corresponding to the information in 
the above table have a WLL of 1 tonne only and any Slings displaying a label / tag indicatating a 
WLL of 10 tonnes should be quarantined from your existing stock and will be accepted for return to 
Bullivants at our cost and for a full refund or free-of-charge replacement.  
 
Please refer to the below photograph which shows an incorrectly labelled 1 tonne Sling. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Incorrect reference on label of 1 tonne sling to WLL of 10 tonnes 
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We confirm that this issue affects a very small number of Slings manufactured in batch number 
8950494 and all Slings displaying a label / tag indicatating a WLL of 1 tonne are safe to use. 
 
Please contact me on (03) 9585 1288 or by email christopher.singleton@bullivants.com if you have 
any questions about this product notice or if you would like to discuss the process for returning 
incorrectly labelled Slings to Bullivants for a full refund or a free-of-charge replacement.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Chris Singleton 
Bullivants National Quality & Compliance Manager 
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